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Romans 15: 13 ‘May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, so that you may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.’
School Website address www.tydd-st-mary.lincs.sch.uk.      [image: image3.jpg]
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Countdown to Christmas
How quickly the term seems to be passing and the countdown to Christmas has begun in earnest in school. Whilst our usual Christmas calendar would be far more jam-packed, we have still taken time to focus on what can be achieved. A ‘Christmas 20’ letter was sent out last week giving all the dates/ information (call in to the office if you missed it and would like a paper copy) it can also be found on the school website and Facebook page.
Photos

We will be uploading pictures of all our activities on the school website so that you can keep up to date with everything your children are doing. If you haven’t taken a look in a while please visit the photo gallery over the next two weeks at www.tydd-st-mary.lincs.sch.uk
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Children in Need 
The school raised £260 for the charity with our non-uniform day and online donations. Thank you to all those who made this possible.

Sporting achievements

Congratulations to all children in Kingfishers and Owls who took part in the first part of our virtual school games. As a school we finished in second place in the running event and 
first place for the catching event. I want to take this opportunity to thank staff who have adapted to this new way of working to ensure our children continue to compete against neighbouring schools in sporting events. 

WINTER WEATHER

With the weather being very unpredictable I wanted to remind you about our current arrangements. School closure will be:
· given out on the local radio stations: Heart 102.7 and Lincs FM 102.2
· put on the school website- www.tydd-st-mary.lincs.sch.uk. and our Facebook page
· [image: image4.wmf]or alternatively you can contact school direct 01945 420269 (the phone will be manned from 7:45 onwards)
A decision to close the school will normally have been made by 7:30
a.m (unless heavy showers occur after this time)
Thank yous

I want to take this opportunity to thank you all for the significant part you are all playing in keeping everyone in our school as safe as possible. I am aware when talking to colleagues how fortunate we have been in being able to keep the whole school open and fully operational thus far. I am grateful to everyone who has adhered to all of the new systems in place without complaint- your patience 
and support is invaluable. Our risk assessment is reviewed regularly and, based on our placement in Tier 3, we intend to keep to our current arrangements  with staggered entries and face masks continuing in January.
I also want to publically thank all the staff. I have always felt very privileged to work with such a dedicated, hardworking team, but this year more than any other has served to demonstrate how they never shy away from going significantly above and beyond what is expected of them. An amazing group of people- thank you!
Finally, all that is left is for me to wish you all a very Happy Christmas! Whilst it may be different, I hope everyone remains safe and well and enjoys the festivities. 
First day back is: 
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Until 2021…
Dates:
17th Dec
(Thurs)
End of Term 2
4th Jan

Term 3 begins 

12th Feb

End of Term 3
22nd Feb
Term 4 begins

31st Mar (Weds)
End of Term 4
19th April
Term 5 begins

28th May
End of Term 

7th June

Term 6 begins
21st July (Weds)
End of School Year
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